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SAMPLE PUBLIC NOTICE
SWTR MONITORING VIOLATION

PUBLIC NOTICE

The MAGNOLIA WATERWORKS is a public water system subject to regulation under
the federal Safe Drinking Water Act. Those regulations require the notification of
customers whenever a violation occurs and is the basis for this notice.

The U.S. Environmental Protection Agency sets national standards for drinking water.
Water for this system is from a surface source or groundwater which is directly influenced
by surface water. Water systems which use these sources are required to monitor the
disinfectant level of the water entering the distribution system one or more times each
day. This monitoring is to help ensure that specific harmful microorganisms, if present,
are not viable. This water system failed to meet the monitoring requirement for the
disinfectant level on one or more days in June 2020.

Failure to meet this requirement does not mean that the water is unsafe or that alternate
sources of water should be used. The water system has All (T critera os

beniy met at  Wake Decarmof Flot

(detail the action taken to correct the violation)

Should you have any questions concerning this notice, contact the water system at
¥16434 2632 or the Engineering Section of the Department of Health at 501-661-

2623,
(Phone#)
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SAMPLE PUBLIC NOTICE
SWTR MONITORING VIOLATION

PUBLIC NOTICE

The MAGNOLIA WATERWORKS is a public water system subject to regulation under
The federal Safe Drinking Water Act. Those regulations require the notification of
customers whenever a violation occurs and is the basis for this notice.

Compliance with the CT criteria of the Surface Water Treatment Rule was not
documented for the period of June 2020

The U.S. Environmental Protection Agency sets national standards for drinking water.
Water for this system is from a surface source or groundwater which is directly
influenced by surface water. Water systems which use these sources are required to
monitor and document the disinfection process (CT) in the water treatment system.
This monitoring is to help prevent the growth of bacteria and to maintain the water in a
potable condition. This monitoring and documentation is to help ensure that adequate
disinfection is provided for protection against microorganisms.

Failure to meet this requirement does not mean that the water is unsafe or that
alternate sources of water should be used. The water system has
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(detail actions system has taken)

Should you have any questions concerning this notice, contact the water system at
10342032 or the Engineering Section of the Department of Health at 501-661-
2623.

(Phone#)




